January 24, 2013

Edgewater Plaza Unit Owners

RE: Edgewater Plaza Group Mediacom Cable TV Service Changeover Update

Dear Unit Owners:

We want to remind Unit owners that do not reside at the Edgewater Plaza throughout the winter

months to cancel your cable TV services and turn in your Mediacom equipment (if applicable) by

February 1, 2013 (instructions below):

e Unit Owners with Mediacom Cable TV service currently in Vacation Mode:

Please contact Mediacom and have your Cable TV service disconnected no later than February
1, 2013. If you have a Mediacom Cable TV box, please return this to any Mediacom location as

well.

e Unit Owners that do not currently have Mediacom Cable TV service, or have disconnected
their Cable TV service for the winter months:

Do nothing; you are already disconnected from Mediacom Cable TV services in preparation for
the cutover.

e Unit Owners with Mediacom Cable TV service that reside at the Edgewater Plaza throughout
the winter months:

Do nothing, your service will continue without interruption during the cutover.
The cutover to the group Mediacom Cable TV services will take place between February 1, 2013 and
early April 2013. We will provide additional information regarding the status of the cutover in early
2013.
Please remember, if you currently have Cable TV services with Mediacom, and will not be using those
services between 02/01/13 — 04/01/13, please contact Mediacom and cancel those services by
02/01/13.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact a Board member for further clarification.

Thank You,

The Edgewater Plaza Board of Directors

Mediacom Customer Service Phone Number:
1-855-MEDIACOM or 1-855-633-4226



